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	IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

Texas Tech earns ‘Top 25’ ranking for its efforts in precision agriculture
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Through its research within Texas Tech and with industry partners, CASNR remains on the cutting edge of technology and practices that revolutionize the farming and ranching communities. That effort earned high praise recently as the Department of Plant and Soil Science earned a prestigious ranking as one of the 25 best colleges in the world for precision agriculture by the website for Precision Ag Professional magazine.

STAFF PROFILE
On the Job; Inside Mary Lou Flom’s lengthy, productive record with AEC
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Mary Lou Flom celebrates 45 years of service with Texas Tech, including the past four decades within the Department of Agricultural Education & Communications. “I love coming to work, and I look forward to it every day, she said. “That's why I'm still here." The Lorenzo native said her favorite thing is at the beginning of the fall semester, just seeing all the new faces.

  
DID YOU KNOW?

Make a Gift: Your gifts to CASNR help support scholarships & more
CASNR’s leaders believe that Texas Tech is a campus of opportunity. Students who become Red Raiders have the opportunity to grow, learn and develop leadership skills, and CASNR graduates continue to be a testimony to CASNR’s success 
UPCOMING 

CASNR Spring Commencement
        Saturday, May 19, 2018

        United Supermarkets Arena

CASNR First Summer Term
        Tuesday, June 5, 2018

CASNR Summer Commencement
        Saturday, August 11, 2018

CASNR Faculty Retreat

       Thursday, Aug. 24, 2018; 1 p.m.; 

       McKenzie-Merket Alumni Center

CASNR Fall Term
        Monday, Aug. 27, 2018

CASNR Ag Fest

       Thursday, Aug. 30, 2018 

       AFS Livestock Arena

CASNR Homecoming Breakfast

       Saturday, Oct. 20, 2018

       Student Union Building

       Red Raider Ballroom

CASNR Pig Roast

       Thursday, Nov. 1, 2018

       Lubbock Civic Center

       Banquet Hall


	

	
	CASNR researchers believe the application process could not only boost the cotton industry, but also possibly bring back manufacturing to the United States. Using a process called mutagenesis, where genetic information of an organism is changed and results in a mutated organism, they’ve developed a gene which, when inserted into cotton seed, can result in a seed that has fewer linters – the short fibers that cling to cotton seeds after ginning – and where the fibers are barely attached to the seed. >> more
 
AEC’s Lyndi Starr takes the reins as Texas Tech’s new Masked Rider
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A multi-tasking student from the Department of Agricultural Education and Communications is the university's new Masked Rider. Lyndi Starr, a senior from Mount Vernon, took up the university's iconic mask and cape on Apr. 20 at the school's annual Transfer of Reins Ceremony. "Hard work pays off, I'll say that," Starr said. "Just chisel away at your goal slowly and steadily."

Outstanding students take center stage at annual CASNR Honors Banquet
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Standout students, staff and faculty from across the College of Agricultural Sciences and Natural Resources were honored Apr. 19 at its annual Honors Banquet at the university's McKenzie-Merket Alumni Center. Sponsored by the CASNR Ag Council, the event featured a variety of honors including selection of Cole Perkins, an animal science major, as the year's Overall Outstanding CASNR Student.

GALLERY: Texas Tech leaders welcome new CASNR Dean William Brown
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CASNR faculty and staff, along with friends across campus, gathered on Apr. 9 at the university's International Cultural Center to welcome a new dean. William "Bill" Brown took the reins to CASNR at the beginning of April. Welcoming Brown to the High Plains campus were Texas Tech Provost Michael Galyean and Robert Duncan, Chancellor of the Texas Tech University System.

Landscape architecture students shine at Texas ASLA Design competition
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Students from the Department of Landscape Architecture captured top honors on Apr. 19 at the Texas Chapter of the American Society of Landscape Architects Conference in Galveston. Three projects were selected by a jury of landscape architecture professionals for awards by the society in the 2018 Student Design Competition, including winners in the Award of Excellence-General Design category.
CASNR faculty honored for excellence in teaching, research at Convocation
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faculty members received honors for their quality teaching and research during the Faculty Honors Convocation on Apr. 18 at the Student Union Building. Winners included Brendan Kelly, Texas Tech Alumni Association New Faculty Award; Richard Stevens, Texas Tech Parents Association Barnie E. Rushing Jr. Faculty Outstanding Researcher Award; and Erica Irlbeck, President's Excellence in Teaching Award. 

New manager set to lead Texas Tech University Greenhouse and Gardens
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Vikram Baliga, a horticulturist with a strong background at the Texas A&M AgriLife Extension Service, has been named the new greenhouse manager in Texas Tech University Greenhouse and Gardens, effective April 2. One of Baliga's primary goals is to be the liaison for research and teaching faculty to support their greenhouse activities. He will also be responsible for the cultural management of the display gardens. 

CASNR faculty, staff recognized for service years at Texas Tech ceremony
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Texas Tech honored 26 outstanding CASNR faculty and staff members on Apr. 17 with recognition of their length of service to the university. The awards ceremony at the Red Raider Ballroom featured recipients from Agricultural & Applied Economics; Agricultural Education & Communications; Animal and Food Sciences; Landscape Architecture; Natural Resources Management; and the Fiber & Biopolymer Research Institute.

Agricultural Council: Travis Tilton named March 'Aggie of the Month'
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Travis Tilton, a sophomore animal science major from Cleburne, has been named CASNR’s March Aggie of the Month. “It’s an honor to receive an award that symbolizes the unity and success of all the organizations involved with Ag Council," Tilton said. After graduation, he plans to obtain a master’s degree in meat science, and then pursue a career in the beef industry.

Awesome Recruiters; AFS’s Kiker named Agri-Techsan of the Month
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Kaylynn Kiker, a junior animal science major from Allison, has been named CASNR’s March Agri-Techsan of the Month. "This is my second year serving as an Agri-Techsan, which means I have been able to see many awesome student recruiters do their part in representing CASNR,” she said. “To be awarded for my part in recruiting to Texas Tech CASNR means a tremendous amount to me."

AFS’s Bradley Johnson receives University of Minnesota alumni award
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Bradley Johnson, a professor and Gordon W. Davis Regents Chair in Meat Science and Muscle Biology at Texas Tech, has been selected to receive the "Golden Alumni Award – Achievement in Academia" from the University of Minnesota's Department of Animal Science. The honor was presented the honor at the Connecting with U: Animal Science Showcase on Apr. 4 at the University of Minnesota-St. Paul's Cargill Building.
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